
 

 

MINUTES 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Livonia Public Schools 
15125 Farmington Road 

Public Hearing 
June 18, 2012 

 
 

President Mang convened the meeting at 6:32 p.m. in the Board Room, 
15125 Farmington Road, Livonia. 

 
Members Present  Colleen Burton, Mark Johnson, Dianne Laura, Patrice Mang, 

Eileen McDonnell, Gregory Oke, Randy Roulier 
    
Members Absent  None 
   
Proposed 2012-
2013 Budgets & 
Millages 

 Lisa Abbey, director of business services, relayed to the audience that the 
purpose of this meeting was to provide a public hearing regarding property 
taxes and proposed millage rates for 2012-2013, as well as the proposed 
2012-2013 budgets.  She shared a presentation regarding these items. 

   
Audience 
Communications 

 None 

   
Adjournment  It was moved by Ms. Burton and supported by Mr. Oke that the Public 

Hearing of June 18, 2012 be adjourned. 
   
  Ayes:  Burton, Johnson, Laura, Mang, McDonnell, Oke, Roulier 

Nays:  None 
   
  President Mang adjourned the meeting at 6:38 p.m. 
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